
Diabetic Patients with Eyemed and Vision Service Plan (VSP) insurances

All diabetic patients who choose to Eyemed or VSP benefits towards an eye exam must be 
dilated on the same day of your exam. 

Southwest Vision does not dictate this rule, nor are we permitted circumvent it. Eyemed and 
VSP do not give their patients an “opt- out” choice.

Dilation must be performed yearly to use benefits with Eyemed and VSP yearly. 

If you are unable to be dilated and wish to use your benefits, we can reschedule for a day you 
can be dilated- OR – you must return later that day to be dilated. 

 Eyemed and VSP does not allow for patients to return on a different day to be dilated.

If you are unable to be dilated at this visit and do not wish to use your benefits, we are happy to 
proceed with your exam and you will be private pay. You will be offered a “Good Faith 
Estimate” of your services to review before you proceed. 

 You can still use your benefits for materials (like contact lenses and glasses) in these 
cases.

I wish to proceed with my eye exam and will not use my benefits _________________
                                                                                                                                        (initial)

All diabetic patients must sign this form stating you understand that Eyemed and VSP requires 
the dilation and not Southwest Vision. 

________________________________.  ___________________________.  __________
(Print Name)                                                        (Signature) (Date)


